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My name is Mrs. Johnson and I am your child’s 1st grade teacher here at Hammond 

Westside Montessori Lower. It is my pleasure to have your child in my class this 2021-2022 

year. I look forward to all that this semester brings. 

Everything that we have been met with thus far has caught us by surprise, but we are here 

and whatever we are going through, remember, This Too Shall Pass! If you haven’t already 

discovered it, you will soon discover that 1st grade Montessori here at HWMS is different 

from any other 1st grade classes. 

In order to have a successful semester, it will take the work of your child, yourself and 

myself to make a difference in the educational and behavioral aspects for my class. Please 

ensure that your child is well-rested and ready for school because this sets the tone for a 

successful day. Please keep this in mind and try to be as patient as possible! 

Who Am I ?



• Weekly newsletters are placed in Purple Folders every Monday unless the 
school week begins on a different day. It is extremely important to check 

folders “DAILY”.
• Students will be evaluated and graded on assignment agreed upon and 

assigned by district. Additional grades can be obtained at the teachers 
discretion as a booster. It is the student’s job to complete assignments and 

turn them in on time.
• Each student will be held accountable for any assignments not turned in, 

including missed work. 
• All missed assignments are made up on Tuesdays & Wednesdays of the 

following week.
• Homework is MANDATORY unless stated otherwise.

• It is important that students are at school daily to ensure that they don’t fall 
behind in classroom lecture. 

• Report cards are sent out on a schedule by district and when I receive them, 
they will be sent.

• Parent/Teacher conferences can be scheduled at any point throughout the 
semester if there is a need.

 

Class Information



Parents
In order for our students to be successful, it is just as 

important for you as it is for us to be an active parent. I 

need you checking folders, backpacks, reviewing 

homework, class assignments, weekly newsletters, etc. 

Without your support, your child will not be successful as 

they can possibly be!



Rules & Procedure
1. I will be respectful.

2. I will keep my mouth quiet.

3. Respect Myself, Others and the Environment.

4. I will follow directions the first time given.

5. I will keep my hands, feet and all objects to myself.

6. I will raise my hand

7. I will be prepared

8. I will be organized

9. I will be on time.



Safety Precautions



Classroom Schedule
7:55-8:30 Arrival
8:20-8:30 Restroom Break
8:30-9:45 Eureka (Math)
9:45-10:15 Intervention/Restroom
10:15-11:15 Enrichment
11:15-11:45 Lunch
11:45-11:55 Recess (privilege)
11:55-12:00 Restroom Break
12:00-1:00 CKLA (ELA)
1:00-2:00 Wit & Wisdom
2:00-3:15 Science/Social Studies/Restroom
3:15-3:45 Dismissal



Weekly Newsletter
The weekly newsletter is another way for 
students/parents to know what assignments 
need to be completed and what lessons we are 
learning. Our newsletter has spelling words, 
reminds, upcoming events, etc. It is very 
important that this newsletter is reviewed 
daily and signed as once it has been reviewed 
and received. Signing lets myself and the 
school know that you understand and will be 
active and supportive in the learning of your 
child.



Behavior Chart

Ready to Learn

Consequence

Parent Contact

Warning

These colors are 
marked on their 
monthly calendar 
to display their 
daily behavior. 
Parents should 
initial daily 
acknowledging 
that the calendar 
has been reviewed 
and the issue 
addressed. 



If you have not paid you supply fee, please do so as 
soon as possible! 

Supply List

Construction 
Paper

Graph Paper 
4x4 Quad

Pencils/Eraser
s

Index Cards
2 Subject 

Spiral 
Notebooks

Red/Purple/Gr
een Folder

Colored 
Pencils/Marke

rs
Germ-X Kleenex

Glue Sticks Baby Wipes Lysol Wipes



Important Dates

Daylight Savings Time—Nov. 7th

Thanksgiving Holiday—Nov. 22nd – Nov. 26th   
End of 2nd 9 weeks/ Christmas Break—Dec. 22nd 

Return to School—Jan. 10th



I know that communication is very 
important. Please feel free to contact 
us at any time if there is a question or 
situation you would like to discuss. You 
can reach me via telephone at 
985-345-3687 at your child’s school or 
via REMIND APP.

Let’s TaIk



1. Be Prepared!
2. Be Engaged!

3. Come Ready to Lean!
4. Complete Assignments!

5. Take Initiative!
6. Ask Questions!

7. Take Accountability for 
Actions!

Goals



Any Questions ?

Can’t think of your 
question now, no 
worries, contact me later 
when you figure it out!



HWMS

Thank you for your time!


